
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATURE 1st CALLED SESSION - 2017
 

August 2, 2017

TO: Honorable Abel Herrero, Chair, House Committee on Land & Resource Management
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB187 by Oliverson (Relating to certain development agreements that guarantee the

continuation of the extraterritorial status of the area subject to the agreement for
municipal annexation purposes.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

This bill would amend the Local Government Code relating to the annexation by municipalities of
certain areas appraised for ad valorem tax purposes as land for agricultural or wildlife
management use.  The bill would prevent development agreements from extending extraterritorial
jurisdiction.

No significant fiscal affect to the state is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Municipal League this bill would have no significant fiscal impact on
municipalities.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, SZ, SD, GP
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